
Woodstock School Anti-Bullying 
Ambassadors

Kindness Afternoon 

On February 27th 2020 all students at Woodstock 
School took part in kindness workshops, which were an 
idea that our school Anti-Bullying Ambassadors planned 
and put in place. The games during this afternoon were 
a chance to develop kindness when playing fames, being 

a good team player and overcoming challenges. 

Our school Anti-Bullying Ambassadors work tirelessly 
to ensure that all young people at Woodstock 

experience kindness and fairness whilst at school.

Staff and students 
took part in both of 

the activities!



Once the Ambassadors had welcomed 
each class and explained why we were 

having this fun afternoon our first 
activity involved the parachute, we had 

to run through and shake hands with 
another person! 

Our second activity was 
to run under the 

parachute and collect 
treasure, in the box 
were random acts of 

kindness for us to take 
away with us as a 

challenge and some 
questions for us to 

explore how we could 
help others.



During our next activity we played a tug of war, to 
do this we had to overcome disappointment, 

encourage each other and say well done and shake 
hands at the end of the game. 


